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HOUSING — BENTLEY 360 PROJECT 
1797. Hon Steve Martin to the minister representing the Minister for Housing: 
I refer to the proposed medium to high density urban infill project, Bentley 360, and I ask: 
(a) noting that expressions of interest began in May 2018 and concluded in late 2019, and that no suitable 

developer has yet been identified, is it the intention of the Government to abandon this project; and 
(b) if no to (a), when will the revised development timeframe for delivering this project be announced? 
Hon Jackie Jarvis replied: 
(a)–(b) No – the State Government remains committed to the Bentley redevelopment with provision made in 

the 2023–24 budget for remediation of the site. 
The State Goverment is progressing detailed planning for the project and a further announcement will be 
made in due course. 
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